Council on Research Report to the University Senate Wednesday February 9 2022 Brian Rose, CoR Chair 2021-22

- The Council on Research met on 1/19/2022.
- A CoR subcommittee reviewed applications for FRAP-A awards and presented their recommendations to CoR. Following discussion of the strengths and weaknesses of each proposal, the CoR voted unanimously to approve these recommendations and forward them to the Vice President for Research for final award decisions.
- CoR is preparing a list of questions and discussions points on research policies to engage with our new VRPED Dr. Kesh Kesavadas. We expect to Kesh attend the next scheduled CoR meeting on 2/16/2022.